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10th Anniversary

To mr.Kawamata and the personnel of Dynamic Audio 5555.

I would like to congratulate you on 10 years of business. I always look
forward to visiting your store on each of my
visits to Tokyo. Our success is due in part to the fine establishments like
yours that admirably represent and supply
our product to the buying public. I thank you for your support in the past and
I wish you continued success in the future.

I would like to offer an additional wish for a speedy recovery from the
enormous natural disaster that Japan has recently

endured. The Japanese people have faced major adversity before and have
always triumphed. I hope and pray that this

atest event will be overcome as is the great Japanese tradition.

All my best wishes,

Greg Timbers
Chief Engineer, JBL
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Chief Engineer, JBL



